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         1st October 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to share some exciting news regarding Miss Crandon. We are pleased to inform 
you that Miss Crandon is expecting a baby and will be going on maternity leave from November 
29th. While we are thrilled for her, we understand that this brings changes to the classroom 
and some anxiety for the children in her class.  

Please be assured that we are currently in the process of recruiting a teacher to cover Miss 
Crandon’s maternity leave. We are committed to ensuring that your child’s education 
continues smoothly, and we will keep you updated on the appointment of the new teacher in 
due course. 

Thank you for your understanding and support during this time. 

Yours sincerely, 

Daniel Webster 

Headteacher  


